
Arab Vision news update—April 2015  
 

 Hope for Tomorrow – now on TV and internet 
 Easter – the Lord is risen indeed! 
 Thank you! 
 Reconciliation documentary 

 
Dear friends, 

Hope for Tomorrow – now on TV and internet 

This series of programs about (domestic) violence against girls 
and women is now being broadcast on Miracle TV. 
(www.miraclechannel.com ) The aim of the programs is to bring the 
theme of domestic violence into the open and to invite women 
to start talking. That can be done anonymously. We have posted 
one episode of this series on our YouTube channel, with subtitles 
in English. See Hope for Tomorrow 

In our March newsletter which you can read here online, we wrote about a report that has been 

published about the situation of women in the Arab world and we published an interview with 

the scriptwriter of our new series of women in the Bible. If you don’t receive our newsletter by 

post, please do read it online or send us a request for delivery by post.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hYhIGIq96B4
http://arabvision.org/news-and-publications/publications-and-resources/newsletter/


Easter 

Meantime the Easter DVD we wrote about last time has been ordered by 
several organisations and churches to pass on to Arabic speaking Chris-
tians in the West.  The DVD is subtitled in English, so if you would still like 
to receive a copy, (the message of Easter is not restricted to a certain 
date!) please send us a donation and your address so we can still send you 
a copy.  
 

THANK YOU شكرًا 

We would like to express our gratitude to everyone who supported us financially in 

2014 and would like to send a DVD with a sample of the programs we produced in 

2014. Because we often cannot see your details when you send a donation, we 

don’t always know where to send the DVD, so if you have supported us and you 

haven’t received the DVD by the end of April, please do not hesitate to contact us 

by sending a mail to contact@arabvision.org. We’ll be more than happy to send 

you the DVD. 

Reconciliation Project 

The Dutch Evangelical Broadcast decided to help us raise funds for the documentary we would like to pro-

duce about reconciliation, in cooperation with Musalaha, an organisation in Jerusalem which has more 

than 20 years of experience in building bridges and facilitating contacts between Palestinian Christians 

and Messianic believers in Israel.  We are very grateful for their support, but even if they manage to raise 

the maximum amount they are allowed to give, we still need additional funds. If you would like to know 

more about the project, please look at project reconciliation. We hope the documentary will raise aware-

ness and encourage Christians to take (small) steps on the road of reconciliation.  

Thank you for being partners in this ministry and on behalf of the whole Arab Vision team I wish you God’s 

richest blessing. 

 

 

 

Umm-al Farieq,  

International director Arab Vision 

mailto:contact@arabvision.org
http://arabvision.org/our-projects/a-just-society/

